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29 September 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Year 10 Parent Information Evening  

I would like to invite you to the year 10 parent information evening. This will take place at 

Maiden Erlegh School in Reading at 6pm on Tuesday 5 October 2021. Refreshments will be 

available and the evening will finish at approximately 6:45pm. 

During the evening I will be sharing information for the upcoming year on preparing for GCSEs, 

work experience and an introduction to the ‘Gold Programme’. Form tutors will also be 

available to answer queries regarding these areas after the main talk.  

Government guidelines state face coverings are no longer compulsory however, please feel 

free to wear one should you wish. Unfortunately, there is no parking on the school site.  

I hope you will be able to join us for what will be an informative evening allowing us to work 

together to support your child through their final academic year at Maiden Erlegh School in 

Reading.  

It is an evening for parents only and I would appreciate it if you could sign up using our Google 

Form here by Monday 4 October.  

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 6 October. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Z Wildman 

Head of Year 10 

 

https://forms.gle/GUCkvxrC4aXghe7v6

